
GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, KOHIMA COLLEGE

KOHIMA: NAGALAND
NO.KCK/NOTICE/2010/ Dated: Kohima, the 23rdSept, 2024 NOTICE

This is to inform all the students that it has been resolved in the faculty
meeting held on 19/09/2024 to strictly monitor the attendance of the students till
the Semester End Examinations which is tentatively scheduled to be held from
the later part of November, 2024. In this regard, it has been resolved that the
parents/guardians of students falling short of their attendance criteria shall be
summoned for explanation. Moreover, such students shall not be allowed to fill
up the university forms and also not permitted to get the Admit Cards.

Further, it has also been decided that students shall not be allowed to use
their mobile phones inside the classrooms (except for course related activities). If
any student is caught using the mobile phone inside the class, the mobile phone
shall be confiscated and shall not be returned back for a period of 1 (one)
month.

This is issued for information and strict compliance by all concerned.

(DR. VITSOSIE VUPRU) Principal Kohima College, Kohima


